Canada Employment

Canada Manpower

with just two

Participate in Canada's Employment Tax Credit Program.

The Employment Tax Credit
Program was introduced by the
Government of Canada to stimulate
employment in the private sector.

In essence, we're encouraging you to expand your work force by providing a tax break for your

business.

The potential annual tax credit for each new employee is over \$3,500. And there is no limit to the number of new employees you

can hire.

Now, by using the experience we've gained so far, we've changed the program to make it even more attractive.

Up to 331/8 more tax credit.

The maximum term for the tax credit has been increased from nine to 12 months for each new

CAN YOU IGNORE
OF \$3,500 OR MORE?



CHIMO CLUB INSTALL NEW OFFICERS

The regular meeting of the Chimo Club was held on November 23, Mr. Norm Norris, of Schreiber Parks and Recreation was welcomed as guest speaker.

Many cards of thanks were received, shut-ins at home and in Birchwood Terrace had been visited. The Social Committee have planned a pot luck supper for 6 p.m. on December 15, to be followed by the regular meeting and Christmas party, with gift exchange. Gifts are to be marked male or female.

Mrs. Beth Macadam installed the new officers: President - Fred Harness, 1st Vice - Mrs. Anne Todesco, 2nd Vice - Charlie Holmes, Past President - Mrs. Helen Wallace, Treasurer - Nim Wallace, Secretary - Mrs. Alice Sparkes, New Horizons - Mrs. M. Gerow.

The meeting was followed by a social hour and lunch.

PUBLIC NOTICE

Terrace Bay Public Library will be closed Tuesday, December 19 through December 26.

ROSSPORT SOCIAL

Mary Burnett entertained at a Tupperware party Saturday afternoon with Joyce Lanigan of Nipigon as demonstrator and commentator. To liven up the party, a couple of contests were run off with Mrs. Josephine Kenny, Mrs. Hilda Mushquash and Mrs. Patsy Campbell winning the prizes. Luncheon was served by the hostess.

A very successful Penny Auction was held by the Rossport Water Association Sunday afternoon in the Community Hall. The event was convened by Anne Todesco and Felix Legault. Mrs. Todesco and Miss Lorraine Seppala tood admission, Mrs. Felix Legault took charge of the Teddy Bear draw. Calling numbers were Mrs. Daphne Henderson, Mrs. Linda Joiner, Mrs. Prina Gerow and Lorraine Seppala. The teddy bear was won by Michael Molinski and the bicycle by Danny Campbell and the door prize was taken by Mrs. Leona Leisander.

The Christmas meeting and party of the St. Berchman's Altar Society was held Tuesday eveing at the home of the

CONTINUED PAGE 13